

Peter O. Knight Airport Plant City Airport Tampa Executive Airport

August 23, 2019

Hillsborough County Aviation Authority P.O. Box 22287 Tampa, Florida 33622 phone/ 813-870-8700 fax/ 813-875-6670 TampaAirport.com

Seismic Surveys, Inc. Dave Miller

Dear Mr. Miller:

On behalf of Tampa International Airport, I want to express my sincere thanks and appreciation for all your assistance in helping us safely implode our rental car garage on August 20, 2019. Your participation in numerous discussions and planning sessions, as well as providing appropriate resources to support this unique event, was key to making this implosion a success. This achievement is even more impressive as it happened in the middle of the airport complex without any significant impacts to our tenants or guests.

Removal of this rental car garage is a critical enabling step for us to build new express curbside lanes on the Red Side of the Main Terminal. These express lanes are part of our three-phase Master Plan program allowing us to ultimately handle 34 million passengers. In the coming years when these express lanes are in operation and being used by tens of thousands of airport guests daily, you will know that you played an important part in making it happen.

Thank you for all you did for us, and please extend our thanks and appreciation to all team members involved.

Sincerely.

Joe Lopano

Chief Executive Officer

Tampa International Airport